
Knights Enham Junior School

Newsletter 
Spring term Issue 7
26th February 202101264 394777 adminoffice@knightsenham-jun.hants.sch.uk



Dear Parents/ Carers, 
Another week of home learning but the end is near… with only one week left, the staff at KEJS can’t wait to see all the 
children back and I’m sure you are feeling the same! Thank you as always for your on-going support. I can’t thank you 
enough and please remember we are here if you need anything. 
We have now updated our risk assessments for reopening.  Attached is the safety measures and procedures which we 
will have in place to ensure the return for all children is made as safe as possible under the circumstances. If you have 
any concerns around the return of your child please do not hesitate to contact me to talk these through. Attendance at 
school will be mandatory again from the 8th March.

Parent Forum
Thank you to those who joined in with the parent forum, the positive comments will be shared with staff. The next 
meeting will be held during the summer term. Hopefully this will allow you to come in to school. Please don’t worry, 
cake and tea will be provided! 

World Book day 
World Book Day is next Thursday. We can’t wait to have fun and promote the love for reading. Please see separate 
letter attached for full details. The kitchen are offering a special World Book Day lunch – the menu is 
attached to the letter, if you pay for a school meal it is the usual price of £2.50.



Comic Relief
Funny can change things. It can connect us. It can be the difference.
This March 19th Comic Relief is looking to help change the world with the power of funny. At school your child is welcome to 
wear something red into school with their uniform or be completely in red (if your child happens to have a lot of that colour 
of clothing in their wardrobe). We would like to suggest that donations this year are given to the charity via their website or 
using the associated texts and telephone numbers. Also, we would ask that purchased red noses are kept at home. If your 
child wants to have a red nose on Friday 19th March that can be achieved by decorating their nose with face paint or 
make-up. We will be asking any children arriving with red plastic noses to give them to their grown up on the door at drop-off 
for safe keeping.

News!
The reception area has had face lift: it has been repainted and has new carpets. I’m sure you would agree that it looks really 
smart and is ready for when all the children return in March.



Hello Children, 
You made it through another week! One week left then you are all back in school – we can’t wait to have you 
all back and I personally can’t wait to introduce myself to you all. 
As promised from my Monday assembly, I attach the picture of my painting mistake… 
Poor Mr Pude had to repaint the doors white, after I accidentally painted the doors dark grey. Sorry Mr Pude
for not listening to your instructions!
Next week is World Book Day, we would love you to come into school or if you are at home dressed in your 
PJs. The theme for the day is bed time stories. As part of the day we would like you to choose a favourite 
book, which you will share live online or in school. 
Have a great weekend! You’re all amazing!
Mr Whitehouse 


